Monroe A. Miller, Jr.
2200 Camp Branch Road
Waynesville, NC 28786
June 20, 2023

Subject: My Public Comment at the 6/19/23 County Commission Meeting, re: Joey Webb, Jr., CGCIO.

3 Minute Public Comment,
June 19, 2023

It has been 39 days since my initial request to Joey Webb, Jr., requesting that he provide to me an exact
copy of Terry Ramey’s confidential cell phone information he sent to Cory Vaillancourt, who then printed
confidential information in the smoky mountain news tabloid.

§ 132-6 (d) says: ... the agency shall disclose as soon as practicable, and within 25 business days, public
records requested for the announced project that are not otherwise made confidential by law.

On May 12, I sent a Request for Public Information to Joey Webb, Jr., where I stated:

“It has come to my attention that Cory Vaillancourt, snm tabloid, has been sent information from Terry
Ramey's private cell phone records by you, to Cory Vaillancourt of the smn tabloid, in which he then
published private personal information relating to Terry Ramey's private cell phone conversations.

It is also my understanding that you, Mr. Webb, have sent more than one set of data/records/information
to Cory Vaillancourt of information obtained by you from Terry Ramey's cell phone.

Please send me the exact, and I mean the exact, copy(s) of the information that you sent to Cory
Vaillancourt, which includes every time you sent Cory Vaillancourt information.”

I received the following email from Joey Webb, Jr., on June 9 -

“I have now completed two of the public record requests ahead of yours and only have four in the queue
before your request.”

My request is logged in on NextRequest as request #23-18. I presume that Requests #15, 16 and 17 belong
to Cory Vaillancourt requesting the same and additional information from Terry Ramey’s confidential cell
phone.

I’d like to know if Joey Webb, Jr., has released any requests for Public Information that follow my request,
as [ have evidence of Joey Webb, Jr., has provided information to people after one of my requests has been
made. Ifhe is doing this again, this would be a case of selective enforcement of releasing public information.

Next county commission meeting, | will outline what I believe happened as to how Cory Vaillancourt
received confidential information from Joey Webb, Jr.

I appreciate your allowing time for me to express my concerns. Thank you.



